### **BLETCHINGDON PAROCHIAL CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER**



10<sup>th</sup> February 2017

### **Dear Families**

Thank you for your support this week, which has been a little more hectic than usual with a couple of us being off sick. Thank you in particular to Mrs Walker and to Jackie whose workloads have both increased.

## Dates for the week we come back:

Monday 20<sup>th</sup> February Term resumes

Launch of ParentMail and +Pay

Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> February Scholastic Book Fair arrives (until Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> February)

Friday 24<sup>th</sup> February Nursery visit for those joining us after Easter

## **Swimming**

Our Year 3, 4 and 5 pupils will be swimming next term, starting from the first day back (20<sup>th</sup> February).



# \*\* ParentMail and +Pay Update \*\*



Thank you all very much for your support with this over the past week.

IF your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 then you do not pay for their lunches as they receive Universal Free Meals.

# Thank you to those of you who have now added payments to your accounts

PLEASE NOTE THAT IF THERE IS **NO** MONEY LOGGED AGAINST YOUR CHILDS +PAY ACCOUNT THEN WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO GIVE YOUR CHILD LUNCH.

YOU WILL <u>NOT</u> BE ABLE TO PAY MONIES TO JACKIE IN THE OFFICE UNLESS IT IS FOR LUNCHES THAT HAVE ALREADY BEEN TAKEN AND NOT YET PAID FOR.

### **World Book Day**

We are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> February. We are inviting all our children to come dressed as a character from a book and bring a copy of their book to school – photographs will be taken during the day and displayed in the library. During the day the children will complete activities focused on a class text.

## **Nursery Places for September**

If your child turns 3 years of age between 1<sup>st</sup> April and 31<sup>st</sup> August 2017 they will be entitled to 15 hours of free nursery time. If you think this applies to your child then please do pop into the office so Jackie can give you an enrolment form.

## **Dates for your Diary**

Monday 20<sup>th</sup> February Term resumes

Launch of ParentMail and +Pay Swimming Year 3, 4 and 5

Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> February Scholastic Book Fair arrives (until Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> February)

Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> March School Photographer

Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> April Easter Service at St Giles (TBC)

Thursday 6<sup>th</sup> April Eggstravaganza and Easter Bonnet Parade Friday 7<sup>th</sup> April Break-up at 1.30pm for Easter Break

Monday 24<sup>th</sup> April Summer Term

MISSING - School Cardigan, named and belonging to Megan Wyatt. Please check and return if found.

This is the last paper newsletter. All newsletters can now been found on our website <u>www.bletchingdon.oxon.sch.uk</u> but will also be sent to you via ParentMail.

## Have a good half term

Yours sincerely

Louise Hatton and the team

Headteacher